Counselor

Bobby Mendenhall has been
hired by Mauneluk Incorporated
as their regional alcoholism coun-
selor. Bobby officially began his
position on July 19.

Bobby stated, ‘‘Working with
peoyle has been my lifelong am-
bition and I am glad that I can
dp something to help them un-
derstand that alcoholism is a
problem among them and.it can
be curbed and treated.”



